

Mr. Jason Ahn Korea Unicycle Federation Seoul South Korea Hennef, 15 of September.2017

Dear Mr. Ahn,

herewith we confirm that Unicon 19, scheduled for 2018 will be hold in Ansan, South Korea following your proposal. We congratulate you and your team and looking forward to have a great Unicon in your country. While Unicon 18 we would like to have a meeting with some officials from your Orga Committee to discuss several details about it.

With best regards

**Olaf Schlote** 

IUF Director (executive Board)

EUC orga committee

Busstraße 22 53773 Hennef Germany

Tel.: 02242 90415-91 Fax: 02242 90415-99

Email: <u>o.schlote@apexshop.de</u>

Web: <u>www.iufinc.org</u>